Town of Morris

Morris Community Hall

3 East Street, Morris, CT

Public Hearing for proposed fee schedule at Town Transfer Station

January 18, 2024

Minutes

The Hearing was to called to order by First Selectman Tom Weik at 6:00 pm.

Those in attendance in person were: Tom Weik, Vinnie Aiello, Denise Weik, John Coyne.

There was a discussion regarding proposed increase in Transfer Station fees. No questions were asked.

The hearing was adjourned at 6:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Weik, First Selectman

